

Good News Bulletin October 2019

OCTOBER STUDENTS OF THE MONTH:

We are proud to announce The Students of the Month have been selected for October 2019. They are:

Freshman – Steven Yuro Sophomore – Bryce Addeo Junior – Vishwa Bhatt Senior – Matthew Pascal

The above students have met the following Criteria:

- 1. Must meet high academic standards in class.
- 2. Exhibit positive character and influence on class/school, dignity, respect, trustworthiness, responsibility, caring, and citizenship.
- 3. No unexcused lates of any kind for the month.

No discipline referrals in the last month.

Congratulations to all of you!

HELPING MTHS COMMUNITY SERVICE

Students from Monroe Township High School assembled 80 Halloween Treat bags for children of families in need that receive a monthly food distribution from *The Deacons' Food Cupboard* in Jamesburg. Each bag included a variety of delicious treats. The students that assembled the bags were **Caitlin Belko**, **Sasha Jacques**, and **Carson Riley** along with **Erica Friedman**, the Dis-

trict Transition Coordinator and Structured Learning Experience Educator and paraprofessionals **Marlene Oskierko** and **Nydia Santiago.** John Drozdowski, one of the coordinators at the cupboard was so appreciative of the nice work the students accomplished.



DIVERGENT ECONOMICS

Students in Mrs. Holmes' classes learned about economic concepts and systems by watching the movie Divergent. Economic vocabulary and concepts were taught in class and then concrete and abstract connections were made visually by watching the movie. A performance task was

assigned to the students that enabled them to use their critical thinking skills, make connections, and provide economic examples from the movie. A homework assignment also accompanied the assignment where students needed to upload a picture or selfie of themselves representing their faction and economic system from the movie and also add an economic explanation.

The following students won for their visual representation and economic explanation:

Block 2A = The winner was **Sidney Graenert** / Honorable mention went to **Christina Albert** and **Dominick Dzietczyk**

Block 4A = The winner was Myles Allan / Honorable mention went to Keerthana Talla and Frank Rubino
Block 2B = The winner was Alexa Aversano / Honorable mention went to Pranet Commar, Rachel Hanan
and Jacob Morrow

ASSESSMENTS IN A DIFFERENT WAY!

Students in Mrs. Holmes's Computer in the Business World class competed in Halloween Cake Wars using the Dell laptops. Students utilized drawing tools in a variety of ways to show their understanding of concepts learned in class. For their assignment, students were given the task of creating a Halloween themed cake using WORD on their laptops. Judges voted for their favorite digital cake and the winners of Halloween Cake Wars were:

Block 3B

1st = Tie between Erica Rubino and Kylie Denneler

2nd = Chloe Widmer

3rd place = Gianna Fischer

Block 4 B

1st = **Izabella Leiva**

2nd = **Brielle Fitzpat**rick

3rd = Tie between John Fontaine and William Lane



TENNIS

Congratulations to **Grace Reilly** who was selected to the All-red division team of the Greater Middlesex Conference for the 2019 season for girls tennis.



SOCCER

Congratulations to the Girls JV Soccer Team for winning the GMC JV Girls Soccer Tournament.





FBLA

A BIG thank you to ALL of our FBLA members, MTHS Clubs, advisors, associations, staff, security, facilities, main office, Gasko's Family Farm, Stop & Shop Supermarket, MTEA, Dot Designing, Mama Mare and anyone else I may have inadvertently forgot to mention, for their time, planning, preparation, participation, donations, and support at the 6th Annual MTHS/FBLA Haunted High School! We appreciate all of your support, participation, donations and effort!We raised over \$5,000 for the Mama Mare Breast Cancer Foundation! According to those numbers we estimate over 2,400 people in total were roaming our haunted halls! Thank you on behalf of FBLA & the Mama Mare Breast Cancer Foundation!



FIELD HOCKEY

Congratulations to Sarah Cummings for being selected Conference Coach of the Year in Field Hockey!



SOCCER

Congratulations to the Boys Soccer Team for winning the GMC Red Division Championship.

We are very proud of all of our students and their accomplishments!

